
 

 

 

Notice of Eligibility and Short Listing 
 

24 July 2020 

PATRIK GREGG TEÑOZA 

Account Manager 

Adrow Creatives Inc. 

21F Strata 100, F. Ortigas Jr. Road, 
Ortigas Center, San Antonio, Pasig City 

 

Dear Mr. Teñoza: 
 

1. The Philippine Competition Commission, through the 2020 General Appropriations Act 

intends to apply the sum of Two Million Three Hundred Twenty-Six Thousand Pesos 

(PhP2,326,000.00), being the Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC) to payments under the 
contract for the Consulting Services to Conduct Social Media-based Advertisement for 

Stakeholder Awareness and Competition Enforcement under Request for Expression of 

Interest (REI) No. 2020-06-0077. Bids received in excess of the ABC shall be automatically 
rejected at the opening of the financial proposals. 

 

2. The Procuring Entity now invites bids provide the following Consulting Services: 

Consulting Services to Conduct Social Media-based Advertisement for Stakeholder 

Awareness and Competition Enforcement. More details on the services are provided in the 

Terms of Reference (TOR) for the project. 

 

3. The Consultant shall be selected and employed in accordance with Quality Based 

Evaluation (QBE) procedures as described in the Bidding Documents. 

 
4. This notice is addressed to Adrow Creatives Inc. 

 

5. It is not permissible for you to transfer this invitation to any other consultant. 

 

6. The Bidding Documents may be acquired at the General Services Division, PCC Office, 

25/F Vertis North Corporate Center I, North Avenue Quezon City during office hours 

from 9:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. (Monday through Friday) upon payment of the applicable fee 
for the Bidding Documents, pursuant to the latest Guidelines issued by the GPPB, in the 

amount of Three Thousand Pesos (PhP3,000.00). 

 

7. The Philippine Competition Commission will hold a Pre-Bid Conference on 05 August 2020, 

1:00PM thru Videoconferencing, which shall be open to all shortlisted consultants. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
ATTY. JOSEPH MELVIN B. BASAS 

Chairperson 

PCC Bids and Awards Committee 


